
InterOffice Memo 

 

To: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

From: David A. Dratnol, P.E., Village Engineer 

Date: May 12, 2004 

Subject: The FY 2005 Concrete Rehabilitation and Utility Cuts 

Project Number: ST 05-01 

 

Three potential bidders purchased plans for the referenced project.  Three bids were received and 

opened at 11:00a.m. on May 12, 2005.  One was not read because it was lacking appropriate 

signatures. 

 

The results are listed below: 

 

Company TOTAL 

Triggi Construction, West Chicago, IL $223,425.50 

Kings Point General Cement, Bensenville, IL $250,488.00 

C-A Cement Construction, Bloomingdale, IL Disqualified 

Engineer’s Estimate $356,213.78 

 

Triggi Construction has performed satisfactorily on previous Concrete Rehabilitation Projects.  

Triggi Construction commented that their unit prices reflect a desire to perform additional work.  

 

The Engineering Division recommends the award of this contract to Triggi Construction of West 

Chicago, IL. 

 

File: ST 05-01  


